
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
School District of Indian River County 

SDIRC ITB 03-0-2019JC   
Single Point of Entry at Sebastian Elementary 

 
SDIRC is accepting sealed bids from licensed and insured contractors to create a single point of entry 
into the Administration offices at Sebastian Elementary as per drawings provided by Song + Associates 
Architects. Estimated start date is December, 2018 and estimated completion date is May, 2019. The 
estimated cost of this project is $150,000.  All projects are subject to funding and cannot be guaranteed.  
Bonding is not required for this project. 
 
MANDATORY PRE-BID MEETING   Meet in the main office at 11:00 a.m. on October 19, 2018 at 
Sebastian Elementary, 400 Sebastian Blvd. Sebastian, FL 32958. 
 
A copy of the bid document, drawings and specifications may be downloaded from the Onvia 

DemandStar website at http://www.demandstar.com  or by contacting Jeff Carver.  

 
Sealed bids must be returned to the SDIRC Purchasing Department no later than 2:00 p.m. on November 
14, 2018 and shall be clearly marked: ITB 03-0-2019JC Single Point of Entry Sebastian Elem. 
 

NOTE:  ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS/RESPONDENTS ARE HEREBY CAUTIONED NOT TO 

CONTACT ANY MEMBER OF THE INDIAN RIVER COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD, STAFF OR OFFICIALS 

OTHER THAN THE SPECIFIED CONTACT PERSON. 

M/WBE’s are encouraged to participate in the bid process. 

Jeff Carver, Director of Purchasing 
6055 62nd Avenue 
Vero Beach, FL  32967 
772.564.5050  
  
Press Date:  October 14, 2018 

 

 

http://www.demandstar.com/

